
							  		August, 2023




Dear Parents and Students,
[image: ]
	Welcome to the fourth grade!  It is hard to believe that another whole summer could be gone already.   I am ready for fall weather and my new family of students!  

[image: ]	Your child is in my homeroom this year, which means he/she will belong to a “family” of two main teachers.  My job (and my love) is to teach your child math, science and social studies.  Mrs. Heitkamp, my teaching partner, will be in charge of reading, writing, and spelling. 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]	Please read through all the information in this folder.  It outlines, among other things:  Grading, homework, rules, our daily schedule (so you know when to bring gym shoes), and class party information.  There are also some forms to fill out (sorry) so look through everything carefully!  

	Don’t forget that we do have a school website and each teacher has a page with information posted.  I try to update it at least once a month (but be forgiving if I don’t…my life is crazy!)  Go to greenville.k12.oh.us.  Click on “schools” at the top and choose Greenville Elementary School.  On the left will be a menu.  Select “teacher websites”.  Then click on the teacher’s name you are looking for!     Many of the forms and papers in this folder will be posted on my page.  If you ever have any suggestions of things you’d love to see me post just shoot me an e-mail!  

[image: ]If you have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to call me at the school or jot me a note.  I look forward to getting to know you!																									Sincerely,																													Sherry Flora    
			sflora@gcswave.com
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